Kim Engel

We, as a community, have worked very hard to make sure our River is clean and taken care of. The
City has just spent millions of dollars to try to mitigate the pollution from storm run-off. It seems
that this will definitely be a step backwards in our effort to have a clean, healthy River.

The River is an important part of our community, and we do not want to see it damaged.
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